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APPROVAL AND ACCEPTANCE BY CITY OF SOMERVILLE 
 
On _____________, 2022, the Somerville City Council, by majority vote, voted to Approve and 
Accept this Agreement. 
   
  
 ______________________________ 
 Matthew McLaughlin, President, Ward 1 Councilor 
 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Ben Ewen-Campen, Vice-President, Ward 3 Councilor 
 
 

_____________________________ 
Kristen Strezo, At-Large 

 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Willie Burnley, Jr., At-Large 
 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Charlotte Kelly, At-Large 
 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Jake Wilson, At-Large 
 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Jefferson Thomas Scott, Ward 2 
 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Jesse Clingan, Ward 4 
 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Beatriz Gomez Mouakad, Ward 5 
 
 
 ______________________________ 
 Lance Davis, Ward 6 
 
 

______________________________ 
Judy Pineda Neufeld, Ward 7  

 
  

_______________________________ 
Katjana Ballantyne, Mayor 
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Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Matthew McLaughlin, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Matthew McLaughlin signed it voluntarily for its stated 
purpose as Ward 1 Councilor and City Council President, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
(seal) 
 
 
 
Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Ben Ewan-Campen, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Ben Ewan-Campen signed it voluntarily for its stated 
purpose as Ward 3 Councilor and City Council Vice-President, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
 
 
Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Kristen Strezo, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Kristen Strezo signed it voluntarily for its stated purpose 
as an At-Large City Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
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Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Willie Burnley, Jr., provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Willie Burnley, Jr. signed it voluntarily for its stated 
purpose as an At-Large City Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
 
 
 
Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Charlotte Kelly, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Charlotte Kelly signed it voluntarily for its stated purpose 
as an At-Large City Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
 
Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Jake Wilson, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Jake Wilson signed it voluntarily for its stated purpose as 
an At-Large City Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
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Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Jefferson Thomas Scott, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Jefferson Thomas Scott signed it voluntarily for its stated 
purpose as Ward 2 City Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
 
 
 
Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Jesse Clingan, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Jesse Clingan signed it voluntarily for its stated purpose 
as Ward 4 City Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
 
Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Beatriz Gomez Mouakad, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Beatriz Gomez Mouakad signed it voluntarily for its stated 
purpose as Ward 5 City Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
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Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Lance Davis, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Lance Davis signed it voluntarily for its stated purpose as 
Ward 6 City Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
 
 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Judy Pineda Neufeld, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Judy Pineda Neufeld signed it voluntarily for its stated 
purpose as Ward 7 Councilor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
(seal) 
 
 
 
 
Middlesex, ss. 
 
On this ___ day of ________, 2022, before me, the undersigned notary public, personally appeared 
Katjana Ballantyne, provided to me through satisfactory evidence of identification which was 
_______________________ to be the person whose name is signed on the proceeding or attached 
document, and acknowledged to me that Katjana Ballantyne signed it voluntarily for its stated 
purpose, as Mayor, City of Somerville. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
 Notary Public 
  My commission expires:  
 
 
 
(seal) 
 


